
 

                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

16.12.22   

Dear parents and carers, 

I am writing this letter just after our wonderful, end-of-term Christmas sing. It was a great finale to the Christmas 

festivities of the last few weeks – and indeed a fitting end to a very long year in which so much has happened both in 

and out of school.  

The death of the Queen and the war in Ukraine are two events that will, of course, dominate the end of year 

reflections, but I hope that during 2022 school has been a place of happiness and excitement for your child. Helping 

make sense of the world for the children is an important job for each and every member of our staff team, and we 

hope for the most part we have managed this. 

 

Speaking of which - the whole team has been immense and I want to thank all for their dedication, good humour and 

compassion. Enjoy a good rest! 

Once again, all that you as parents and carers give to the school is hugely appreciated, and we can only thank you for 

your support throughout 2022.  

I wish you and your family a very Happy Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 

Best wishes, 

 

Nick King,                                                                                                           

Headteacher                                                                        

 Scarning V C Primary School 
Dereham Road, Scarning  

Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 2PW     
www.scarningprimary.co.uk 

01362 692665 
 

email: office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk 
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